NOTICE TO SUPPLIERS

In December 2016, the Cabinet Office launched its minimum standards for government grants: These include the requirement that competition should be the default option when considering award of grant funding.

To comply, the Home Office has decided to manage its competitions using the Crown Commercial Services’ (CCS) eSourcing portal. If you are not already registered for this service at the following https://gpsesourcing.cabinetoffice.gov.uk , it is recommended that you take time to do so now as it can take up to 10-days. Organisations only have to register once, and this will enable you to:
· register and express an interest in funding opportunities
· participate in competitions, downloading, completing and submitting proposals. 

To register as a supplier you will need to provide information including:

· the full legal name of your organisation

· your DUNS number – a unique nine-digit number provided to organisations free of charge by Dun & Bradstreet

· profile information describing your organisation and the size of your business
Once registered as a supplier on the portal please send a notification email to SVSSA@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk to request the associated documents for this fund.

Please note that registering for access to the eSourcing tool will not make you a Home Office or CCS supplier. To be considered for award of funding you must first respond to an opportunity.

Further information about procurement at the Home Office can be found on the gov.uk website. 

